
 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 
                     

                                          

 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Dear Pastor & Praying Friends,                                  Sept - Oct 2024 
 

SPECIAL OFFERING RECEIVED 
We were one of the first missionary families approved by Global Independent 

Baptist Missions back in 2005.  We completed our furlough within two years and 

have been serving in Perth, Scotland for almost 17 years now.  Our time on the 

mission field has been fruitful and rewarding. Even during the many health trials our 

family continues to face, God has remained faithful and always provides for us. 
 

In September, the Global Independent Baptist Fellowship of churches, collected the 

first-ever “Missionary Project Offering” and to our surprise, it was designated for our 

ministry at Bible Baptist Church in Perth, Scotland.  Glory, Hallelujah!!   We are so 

humbled and thankful for this unbelievable blessing.  God is so Good and Faithful! 
 

We got right to work in October, and the much-needed funds were used to make 

repairs to our building which dates back to 1843.  We have been able to replace the 

leaky roof, repair water damaged walls and ceilings, install a new boiler and heating 

system, install new electric wiring and breaker panel, and build a large auditorium 

platform.   Still to come is new carpeting, painting, and building a small platform in 

the Chinese church room.  Lastly, the generous gift helped us to pay off the 

remaining debt on the building!  Praise God! 
 

To all of our supporters, we say a BIG thank you!  We would never have been able 

to accomplish all of this on our own. The improvements will make our building 

more comfortable and inviting which will encourage new visitors and increase 

ministry opportunities.  You have changed our lives in an incredible way and we are 

so humbled by everything you have done for us.  May God receive all the glory! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FURLOUGH 2025 
Our travels in 2025 will mainly be in Texas, Oklahoma, Arkansas, and Louisiana.  We 

are ready to schedule all other states for our return visit in 2026.  We look forward 

to visiting with all of our supporting churches.  You can reach us on 817-984-9288. 

Russell & Janet Brinkley 

           Taylor,  Russell,  Janet,  Dylan,  Danielle 

CONTACT US: 
Russell & Janet Brinkley 

49 S. Methven Street 
Flat: 2/1 

Perth, PH1 5NU 
United Kingdom 

New #: 817-984-9288 
brinks4scots@gmail.com 

www.bbcperth.co.uk 
Find us on Facebook at  

Bible Baptist Church  
in Perth, Scotland 

 

CLEARING HOUSE: 
G. I. B. M 

PO Box 700 
Sherman, Texas, 75091 
Phone: 972-221-5600 
gibm1@verizon.net 
www.gibmission.org 

SENDING CHURCH: 
 Boulevard Baptist Church 

315 N. Burleson Blvd. 
Burleson, Texas, 76028 
Phone: 817-295-4342 

Pastor: Bob Parker 
  www.blvdbaptistchurch.org 
 


